
Subject: COVID-19 Employee Calls 

 

Hi all, 

We know things are ever-changing right now and many campuses/chapter facilities have 

decided to close for the remainder of the academic year. In this unprecedented time, we are 

receiving a lot of questions from our employees.  

Knowing every campus is responding to the COVID-19 pandemic differently, we are scheduling 

individual consultation calls with each Pearl Stone Partners house director and cook. To get 

everyone’s questions answered in a timely manner, each call will last about 45 minutes.  

We will be offering times starting Tuesday, March 24. Please sign up for the timeslot that works 

best for you here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094BAFA923A02-pspemployee. We will 

send you a reminder email prior to your allotted time and will include conference line 

information.  

Thank you for all that you are doing to support the chapter and live-in members during this 

time. We appreciate all of you! 

If you have any urgent questions that cannot wait for the allotted time selected, please reach out 

via email (contactus@pearlstonepartners.org) or phone (317.671.3831).  

 

Thanks, 

Pearl Stone Partners 
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